
 
 
 
 
 

Official Construction Update – Mid September 21 

  
 

 

205 North Quay, Brisbane QLD 4000  

Date 13/09/2021 

Upcoming Works 

Upcoming works include the continuation of demolition works to 205 North Quay and 30 Herschel Street, the 

commencement of retention piling, and bulk excavation works for the basement. 

 

Date Key Activities 

Week ending 19/09/2021 - Demolition of 205 North Quay complete 

- Concrete cutting to ground floor slabs 

- Mobilise piling rig 

Week ending 26/09/2021 - Demolition of 30 Herschel Street 

- Concrete cutting to ground floor slabs 

- Establish piling platform 

- Sheet piling 

Week ending 3/10/2021 - Demolition of 30 Herschel Street 

- Concrete cutting to ground floor slabs 

- Sheet piling 

- Capping beam 

- Bulk excavation 

Week ending 10/10/2021 - Demolition of 30 Herschel Street 

- Concrete cutting to ground floor slabs 

- Sheet piling 

- Bored piers 

- Capping beam 

- Bulk excavation 
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General Notices 

• Deliveries will continue to be made via Herschel Street 

• Herschel Street lane closure remains for vehicles accessing site 

• Herschel Street footpath remains open with pedestrians/cyclists to stop and held to allow vehicles to cross the 

footpath 

• 205 North Quay lane and footpath remains open 

 

The upcoming works include cutting and hammering works, as well as the use of heavy machinery.  As always Hutchies 

aims to ensure that our works have minimal disruption to the surrounding neighbourhood.  We thank you for your support 

of the project and invite you to contact us on the below details if you have any questions or feedback 

 

Get in touch 

For general enquiries, please email: 205northquay@hutchinsonbuilders.com.au 

For more information, please visit: hutchies.com.au/205northquay 

Marc Pennisi 

Community Liaison Manager 

M / 0407 775 588 

E / marc.pennisi@hutchies.com.au 

Andy Morgan 

Site Manager 

M / 0418 713 829 

E / andy.morgan@hutchies.com.au 
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